
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIVERSITY MEMORANDUM 
 
MEMO NO. : Memo 25-26:08 
DATE  :  July 17, 2025 
SUBJECT :  Suspension of Work and Classes Due to Inclement Weather 
 
Due to the inclement weather and in consideration of the safety of all members of our 
community, please be advised of the following: 
 

• Classes in the Basic Education Unit are suspended effective immediately. Students are 
advised not to leave the campus until it is safe to do so or until they are fetched by their 
parents or guardians. 

• Faculty members in the Basic Education Unit are requested to remain on standby to assist 
in monitoring their students’ safety and coordination, and to remain available for any 
further instructions from their respective administrators. 

• Work across all University units is likewise suspended, except for those handling 
essential or time-sensitive transactions, which may be completed until 2:00 PM. 

• All members of the community currently on campus—students, faculty, and staff—are 
kindly advised to stay within the University premises and refrain from leaving until 
weather conditions improve and it is safe to do so. 

 
Please continue to monitor official university channels for updates. Let us remain calm, exercise 
caution, and extend care to those around us during this time. 
 
Stay safe everyone. 
 
 
 
(ORIGINAL SIGNED) 
Fr. Ernald M. Andal, SJ 
University President 
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